
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Newsletter – Autumn Term 2022 – Friday 25th November 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We’ve had an exciting end to the week with many pupils enjoying the Wales vs Iran football match in the 
school hall.  Whilst it wasn’t the result we all wanted, it was lovely to see the children gathered together – 
they were certainly able to make plenty of noise!  Today’s newsletter is relatively short in comparison to the 
last few weeks – which some of you may be relieved about!  
 
Christmas Performances 
 
We have sent home an order form for tickets for this year’s Christmas performances today.  If you would 
like to purchase tickets for any of the performances, please complete the form stating how many tickets you 
would like for each one (maximum of two per pupil for each performance at this stage) and send it back to 
school with the money as soon as possible.  If there are remaining tickets closer to the performances, then 
we will sell them on a first-come-first-served basis to anyone who wishes to purchase additional tickets.  
 
FOSS – Christmas Preparations 
 
FOSS continue to make preparations for Christmas at Sageston CP School.  We are very grateful to 
Yvonne who was busily decorating the entrance to the school earlier in the week – we are also extremely 
thankful for the team of parents who arrived later in the day to make the school hall look very festive! 
 
Thank you for all of the donations to the Christmas craft activities which FOSS will be supporting in school 
next week.  Many thanks as well to those who donated Christmas decorations. 
 
Our luxury Christmas hamper is still in the foyer – the cut off for donations is Friday 16th December.  The 
draw for this will be made on Wednesday 21st December during Kingfisher and Swan Classes’ evening 
performance. 
 
FOSS also plan to have a tombola at the Christmas Fayre and would be grateful for donations.  As with the 
summer fayre, FOSS are asking for small items (no more than £2 in value) to be donated.  They would like 
toiletries, crafting items, toys, sweets/chocolates, books and drinks. 
 
Key Dates 
 
December:  
 
Wednesday 7th December: Whole school visit to the Torch Theatre to watch ‘Sleeping Beauty’ 
 
Thursday 8th December: Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Friday 9th December: Christmas Fayre (3 – 5pm)  
 
Monday 12th December: Robin and Barn Owl Classes’ Christmas Productions (10am)  
 
Tuesday 13th December: Robin and Barn Owl Classes’ Christmas Productions (6pm)  
 
Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Dinner Day (pupils will be able to wear Christmas jumpers during 
the day)  
 
Tuesday 20th December: Swan and Kingfisher Classes’ Christmas Production (10am and 2pm)  
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Wednesday 21st December: Swan and Kingfisher Classes’ Christmas Production (6pm)  
 
Friday 23rd December: Final Day of the Term (Pupils can come in non-school uniform and bring a toy or 
game to play) 
 
Flu Vaccine Catch Ups 
 
The nurses will be back in school on Monday to give flu vaccines to any pupils who missed it the last time 
they were in (provided we have received the consent form). 
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and 
our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, 
some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Video – Friday 25th November 
 
Wishing you all the best for your weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2022+23/Friday+25th+November/Sageston_CP_School_Weekly_Update+%2811%29.mp4

